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'MONTEREY COUNTY -
SHERIFF’S OFFICE

January 14, 2014

Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control
Attn: Karyn Nielsen

1137 Westridge Parkway

Salinas, Ca 93907

RE: Tacos Jacona Restaurant, 45 Brooklyn Street, Pajaro

[

Dear Ms. Nielsen,

lam in receipt of your letter, signed by “GM" an ydur behalf, dated January 3, 2014 whersin you
notify the County of Monterey of a “petition to remove or modify conditions on an alcoholic
beverage license” for the Tacos Jacona Restaurant.

Your letter contained an attachment titled “Petition For Conditional License”, which was filed with
your office in October of 2010. One of the listed conditions is “There shall be no live.
entertainment on the premises at any time”. The reason for the condition is the business is “in
the immediate vicinity of residences and an unconditional issuance for the operation of the
premises could interfere with the quiet and peaceful enjoyment-of the (sic) their property by the
residents” and said premises is “located within 100 feet of 11 residences”.

-
We find the stated conditions have not changed and, therefors; we object to the modification of
the license to allow live entertainment. - : '

Sincerely,

KJMM&ATM’

~ Chuck Monarque
Chief Deputy of Operations

Scott Miller, Sheriff-Coroner
1414 Natividad Road, Salinas, CA 93906 www.co.monterey.ca.us/sheriff  (831) 755-3700
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